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For more information please visit casa.gov.au 

 

-Public Use of Drones on the Museum grounds- 
 

The Museum is located within a complex no-fly zone.  

 

 

Any flight MUST be pre-approved by the Museum of Fire in writing 48 hours before the 
date of the flight. Individuals can apply for permission to fly a drone by emailing 
ea@museumoffire.com.au 7 days prior to the proposed flight date.  

The Museum will only approve flights that meet the following CASA rules and retains the 
right to deny any flight request. If a flight request is denied the individual requesting the 
flight will receive a written response.  

Approved flight must be: 

• Under 120m/400ft above ground 
• No closer than 30m from any person not involved in the flying 
• One drone at a time 
• Within visual line of sight 
• Not over any populous area (where people are, or may be – such as the train line 

when a train is underneath) 
• Only during day time (10am – 4pm) 
• Have the necessary aviation licenses 
• Abide by all CASA rules and regulations as outlined at casa.gov.au  
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